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28th October, 1955.

My dear Tage Kemp,

Thank you for sending me detaila of the Firast International
Congress of Human Genetics, which I shall certainly try to attend.
1 am aleo honoured by your invitation to give an intro-
ductory leoture at the plensry seasion on August 3rd. As you

know, I have long considered that blood group studies have
revolutionized the outlook and poesibilitiss open to human
geneticists who now, for the first time, are able to set about

developing a genuine population genetics of manking.

Sincerely yours,



